
Council, Tuesday, 14 September 2010 
 
Motion 3.1: Councillor Jack Cohen 
  
Borough Wide 20 mph Speed Limits 
 
Council notes the Coalition Government’s support for the introduction of 20 
mph speed limits in residential areas. Council agrees that the introduction of 
20 mph speed restrictions will make our streets safer. Council therefore 
request the Cabinet to draw up proposals to implement Borough Wide 20 mph 
speed limits. 
 
Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5: if my item is not dealt with by 
the end of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the council meeting. 
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